
RALLY DATES

May 23- council zoom
May 25/26- Lessons with NE, Nashville
May 28 & June 3rd - Rally Q & A zooms
June 7,8,9 - Regional Camp
June 21-23 - Midsouth Region Pony Clubs
Horse Trial (our Fundraiser)
June 29 - Lessons with an NE, Ohio 

All info can be found on the website and
closed FB page

June 18/19 - ShowjumpingRally, Lexington
June 19/20 - D1, CT and Dressage Rally
June 19-21 - Non-Qualifying Eventing Rally
June 21-23 -  Qualifying Eventing Rally
August 3 - Games Rally
September 14/15 - Tetrathlon Rally,
Lexington 

1 Please make sure to pass Regional
information on to your Members.

Midsouth RegionUSPC

NEWSLETTER

HOT OFF THE PRESS
The Games Rally fact sheet is now

available!

LEADER LIST

2 Please forward minutes from any
Sponsor Meetings you have 

3 IRS 990s are due  
MEMBER STATION

THE YOUTH BOARD WILL BE HAVING
THEIR PIZZA AND GAMES PARTY ON

WEDNESDAY EVENING AT RALLY
AGAIN.

WE WILL ALSO HAVE PIZZA ON
FRIDAY EVENING FOR MEMBERS AT
THE QUALIFYING EVENTING RALLY.



IF YOU ARE A FB USER AND ARE NOT
FOLLOWING THE USPC FB PAGE, CLICK
‘FOLLOW’ NOW! THERE IS SO MUCH
INFORMATION SHARED ON THAT PAGE.

THE FESTIVAL GUIDEBOOK IS NOW
AVAILABLE AND REGISTRATION IS
OPEN.

Sign up for a Message Sign to wish
your competitors ‘Good Luck’ or send
them some inspiration at Rally & OHT :)

We will be using
EventingVolunteer.com for Rallies and
OHT, sign up early to get the spot you

want.
FROM THE RS:

Looks like lots of fun was had by many at Defender K3DE. We are very thankful to
Equestrian Events, Inc. for hosting it, and especially for the Grant of $4000.
The Youth Board did an amazing job presenting the Rally HM zooms. Their slides are posted
in the closed FB group files.
We are in the organizing phase of Regional Camp, which is full! 
The collection of Sponsors for our Horse Trial has been fairly successful. All thank you cards
and tax donation letters, to this point have been sent and signs are being made.
Rally Entries are open, no need to wait until the last day to enter.
We are doing information posts every other Friday or so (Fact Fridays) to try and educate on
some topics. If there is a topic you would like to know more about, please feel free to let us
know. If you're not in the FB closes group and you would like that info emailed, just ask.
We are doing Rally Q & A Zoom sessions for leaders, competitors, parents, and volunteers.
Looking forward to a busy June 🙂 

NATIONAL NEWS

spotlight
Well done to all our
Seniors graduating

from College and High
School 🎓

Midsouth Executive
Committee:

Lisa - Regional Supervisor (RS)
Becky, Jan, Sue, Jessy - Vice
Regional Supervisors (VRS)

Sharon - Treasurer
Clare & Laura - Horse

Management Organizers (HMO)
Peggi & Kathleen - Regional

Instruction Council (RIC)
Allison - Secretary 


